
The Chairman and Board announce the resignation of Engineer Munesu Anthony

Gumbie from the Board with effect from 1 July 2021 to focus on his personal

business. The Board, Management and Staff would like to thank Engineer Gumbie

most sincerely for his valuable contribution to the Company in the past nine years

he served on the Board.

By Order of the Board

Mavuto Munginga

Company Secretary
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